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      The WDS Newsletter  
is published in the Spring, Winter and 
Fall for members of WDS, with 
information on the activities of the 
Society, and of the American 
Daffodil Society when of local 
interest.  Please send comments, 
ideas, and articles to the Editor: Mary 
Anne Barton, 3707 Burrows  Avenue, 
Fairfax, VA  22030 

 
Do you need to pay your dues?  

− Please check list later in this newsletter, Thanks! 
 

Message from the President:     

Dear Daffodil Friends, 
 

 It’s nearly time. For eleven months of the year, we plot our daffodil 
schemes, work our plots, worry about the scourges of basal rot, dwindling 
numbers of daffodil suppliers, misplaced labels, and really inconvenient weather. 
We are now on the last leg of the countdown to the season, and I, for one, can 
hardly wait. 
 WDS has an amazing Spring to look forward to, with an embarrassment 
of riches in terms of nearby shows. Don’t miss the opportunity to participate in 
or simply attend the fabulous ADS Convention in Williamsburg this year. This 
Spring, consider yourself indispensable- volunteer to help as often as you can 
and please share your blooms with others at our WDS show, and as many other 
shows as you possibly can. Thank you for all you are doing, see you soon. 
  Karen Cogar   WDS President   kcogara@gmail.com 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 

      WDS Spring Lunch Meeting 

March 14, 2015 
At the home of Karen Cogar,  

320 1/2 Mansion Dr. Alexandria VA 22302 703 548 8637 
                            Board Meeting 10:30AM 
                          Buffet Lunch at 12 Noon 

Followed by Program 
Directions: 

At the home of Karen Cogar  
How to get there--Karen says that this approach to her house is easiest.  
From 395 North or South take the King Street East exit.  
Pass through several lights- stay left  
Enter left turn lane and turn left at Braddock Road  
Follow Braddock Road to bottom of hill.  
Turn left turn on Russell Road  
Turn left onto Mansion Drive-house between 320 & 322 Mansion Dr.  
Proceed to 320 1/2 Mansion Dr. on left.  
 

Karen's house is down a narrow drive between two houses. Please park on 

street as there is strictly no parking on her driveway. If you need assistance, 

 we will help. 
 



 

 

WDS Spring Lunch Meeting – March 14, 2015 

At the home of Karen Cogar:   320 1/2 Mansion Dr. Alexandria VA 22302 703 548 8637 

 

The WDS Board will meet at 10:30 AM – all members are welcome to attend. 
Deadline for Lunch Registration: March 7, 2015 

 
Registration (form at end of newsletter) mailed to Mary Anne Barton 

You may attend the meeting and program without eating lunch.  RSVP either way. 
A box lunch will follow at 12 pm.  Price $15.00 per person 

Lunch will be followed by a short Business Meeting and Program. 
 

Richard Ezell will present an entertaining and informative program:  
Everything you should know about Daffodils after you think you know it all!! 

Any questions about the luncheon, please contact: Karen Cogar 
 

Receive Your Newsletter Electronically 
 

  If you don’t receive your newsletter via email and would be willing to do so, please contact Kathy Welsh at: 

Kathy.Welsh@phmloans.com  / 10803 Windcloud Ct., Oakton, VA 22124.  Electronic newsletters save us printing and 
mailing costs, plus you see the pictures in color.  We plan to post the newsletters on the WDS website. 

Membership Dues - Kathy Welsh 
      

 It just happens that a large number of memberships are due as of January 1, 2015 (names on the next to last page of 
this newsletter).  Please send in your dues with the membership form on the next to last page  (before WDS Calendar).  If 
you don't need to renew but need to update your address, phone or email, please email Kathy or fill in the form and send it 
to Kathy Welsh, 10803 Windcloud Ct., Oakton, VA 22124  
____________________________________________________________________________ 

Volunteers needed for the ADS National Show at Williamsburg VA 4/9 & 4/10 
 

 The 2015 ADS national show chairman is longtime WDS member Mitch Carney.  Please 
contact Mitch to help and plan to have a good time!   
 
Mitch Carney:mca1062357@aol.com 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

Other Daffodil Shows 
Check the ADS Website for more information 

  
March 28, 2015 Barco NC,  Northeastern NC Daffodil Show 
March 31 April 1, 2015 Winchester, VA,  Garden Club of Virginia Daffodil Show
April 3 & 4Princess Anne, Maryland, Somerset County Garden Club
April 4 & 5 Richmond, Virginia, Virginia Daffodil Society
April 8 & 9Severna Park, Maryland, Dist. II, Federated Garden Clubs of Maryland
April 9 & 10  ADS National Show Williamsburg VA8:00am
 April 14 Upperville, Virginia, Upperville Garden Club
 April 18 & 19 Devon, Pennsylvania, Northeast Regional Show, Delaware Valley Daffodil Society
April 21 & 22  Towson, Maryland, Middle Atlantic Regional, Maryland Daffodil Society
 April 25 & 26 Chambersburg, PA, Chambersburg Garden Club and Tuscarora Daffodil Group
April 25 & 26Washington, Pennsylvania, Western Pennsylvania Daffodil Growers South 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

WDS 2015 Daffodil Show 

April 15 (staging & entries) 

April 16 & 17, 2015  
National Garden Clubs Small Standard Flower Show * 

At The American Legion Fairfax Post No 177 --3939 Oak Street, Fairfax, VA 22030.  



 

 

Schedule WDS 2015 Daffodil Show 

 
We will be setting up on Wednesday April 15, 10 AM.   Entries from 3 – 10PM 
Thursday, April 16th –    Entries 7 AM – 10 AM 
      Judging 10:30 A.M.                                                         
      Open to Public : 2 PM – 7PM 
Friday, April 17th -        Open to Public :  10 – 1:30PM 
     Take Down : 2 PM 
 

Please volunteer to help with our show.  We need help in all areas, especially on 
Wednesday to Set Up and Friday for the Take Down.  There are many areas to help and we will 
find the perfect place for you.  

*WDS is a Plant Society Member of National Capital Area Garden Clubs of National 
Garden Clubs.  The design section of our show will be a Small Standard Flower Show.   

To enter Artistic Design, contact Lea Shuba  leashuba@aol.com 
To enter the Photo Section, contact Robert Darling  darlingr@aol.com 
If you can help in any way (set up, take down, helping exhibitors make their entries, be a clerk during judging)  

please contact Show Chairman: Mary Anne Barton   (703)273-8641 / wbill@bellatlantic.net 
and Vice Chairman: Glenna Graves   (540) 434-8587 / glennamgraves@comcast.net 

___________________________________________________________________________________________
_ 

Spring – Time for Beautiful Daffodils 

By Glenna Graves 

 
 Spring will soon be here, but before then we will all be out checking our gardens to see when the first green 
daffodil tips are showing.  That is one thing exciting about this ‘dreary’ time of year – anticipation of those blooms to 
come! 
 We know everyone is not interested in showing daffodils at a show but hopefully I may give a few guiding 
suggestions and helpful hints to help you grow healthy, pleasing daffodils, and perhaps win a ribbon or two as well. 
 I have gleaned excerpts of information from the Northern California Daffodil Society, the Daffodil Society of 
Great Britain, The ADS Journal and my own personal experience of growing and showing daffodils that I will pass along 
for your information. 
 If your bulbs have been down for a few years you may want to top-dress the bed and work in some low Nitrogen 
fertilizer into the soil.  You probably fertilized when your bulbs were planted but at this time of year you can top-dress 
again with a 5-10-10 when leaf tips emerge.  
 Daffodils need a lot of water while growing.  It is great to get at least 1” of rain per week but if not watering is 
encouraged.  This will help with the substance of the blooms and the smoothness of the petals when opened.  Continue to 
water for three weeks after blooming as the bulbs are making their next year’s bloom but then stop. Daffodils need a 
resting period and to be dormant.  Whether we are cutting blooms for a show or growing for your own garden beauty we 
need to take note of a few steps in culture.  If your clumps this spring produce few blooms, or none, perhaps you need to 
divide the clumps and give the bulbs more room.  Also maybe they are not getting enough sun.  If they have been planted 
for few years the trees and shrubs they were planted close to may have grown and perhaps overtaken the daffodil light 
source.  Even while blooming they could be moved to another location if you want.   Show bulbs usually are lifted every 
two to three years to encourage larger bulb growth and bigger blooms. 
 Entering a Show offers several considerations as well.    Many times the biggest mistake a beginner can make is 
cutting the blooms too early.  Most cultivars in normal conditions will take about seven days to fully open to prime 
condition. Pick while they are in good condition – old enough for proper color development but young enough to avoid 
weather damage or signs of withering. A good indication is when the pollen has formed on the anther.  If the weather is 
very warm it can be a much shorter time.  Most flowers are best cut a day or two before the show to benefit by water 
intake and aiding in smoother petals.  Cut the flowers in the early AM when sap is rising and before the sun gets too 
warm.  A waterproof ballpoint pen can be used to write on the stem when cutting for identification purposes.  Just 
remember that bleach if added to water will dissolve the ink so be sure to write the name high enough on the stem to be 
above water level.  Place the stems in tepid water for good water absorption then later move to cold water. 
 Groom your blooms soon after picking.  This includes removing dirt, stain, dust but never remove the brown 
papery ‘spathe’ (the husk that enclosed the bud) as this is an essential part of the bloom and removal will deduct points in 
the judging process.  Do not wait until show day to clean- there is never enough time to do everything!  



 

 

 In getting your blooms ready for the show, especially if they are standards and are to be in a collection, try to 
make sure they are looking you in the eye when in the container.  If they have drooping heads this can often be corrected 
by placing the bloom in a room four or five hours with a strong light above the bloom.   The head will rise to get to the 
light.   
Blooms are best stored in a darkened cool room overnight or if gathered and need to keep for several days can be stored in 
a refrigerator.  The temperature should be set above freezing of course but cooler is better.   Moisture is very important to 
keep the petals from drying out.   A wet towel placed on a shelf and spraying the sides of the refrigerator can help.   I use 
a dry-cleaner bag hooded over my flower container of blooms when saving them. 
 Before the Day of the Show check to make sure your show box is ready and contains all materials you may need 
at the show: Q-tips, paper, pen, scissors, cleaning brushes, show schedule and entry cards already filed out if you have 
them.  You can always call the show chairman of the different shows and they will send you entry cards allowing time to 
get  them filled out early   Also remember to always have/bring mailing NAME LABELS for the entry cards.  This saves 
tons of time when entering. 
 Entering a COLLECTION.  If you have never entered a collection (five or more stems to a class) it can be 
intimidating but don’t let it be.  For our WDS show there is a class – 278 Novice Class –calls for one stem of five 
different cultivars.  This class is open to only those who have never won a blue ribbon for a collection in an ADS show 
before.  Bring five different blooms and enter. When in the tubes/block you want them to all be the same height for better 
presentation.  The height will depend on the shortest stem you have….you can always cut off longer stem but you are 
stuck when you have a shorty!  Remember this when cutting your blooms for all classes, cut as long as you can without 
cutting into the “white” base of the stems.  Generally you want your best blooms for use in a collection.  Each flower 
should be able to stand on its own merit.  Many times a collection has failed to win because one flower lets down the 
others.  SIZE is also an important consideration.  You want to balance the size of your blooms.  If you have one small type 
bloom and the rest large standards it would be good to try to find another of the same general size.  The same would go 
for all smaller blooms in a collection if possible.   In a larger collection, say the Quinn, usually you would place the larger 
blooms on the top tier and the smaller ones in the front as this helps to balance the perspective of the entry.  There is no 
absolute rule but it is also recommended to alternate the yellow and white or other colored blooms in a larger collection.  
You do not want all yellows together, then all whites and then all pink or oranges.  Presentation is better when alternating 
the colors when possible.   ALWAYS double check you bloom name labels when placing on the shelf.  Often names get 
switched as you move your blooms around for better presentation and the name is not moved with it.   That has happened 
to me and other large collection entries as well, not just the beginners. 
 ALWAYS take some spare blooms in case there is a casualty before the collection is entered.  That too happens 
sometimes.  Bring your blooms and do enter any of the classes.  If you need help we are here to HELP, just ASK! 

 

Daffodils in the news – Ranson WV 
Mary Koonce of WDS helped with this project:   300 Symbols of Hope                     

 
 Three hundred Daffodils were planted last December to enhance the City of Ranson’s ongoing street landscaping 
project. The daffodil has become an international symbol of hope for those stricken by cancer and cancer survivors. 
Originally proposed by Mary Everhart Koonce as a project for the Dolley Madison Garden Club, the result was a 
wonderful example of community cooperation.  Mary, an accredited Daffodil judge, made the bulb selection and noted 
that they are hardy and low maintenance.  Dolley Madison Garden Club provided the funds. Actual planting was done by 
Ranson public works employees, Curtis White and Robert Hawkins, with volunteer help from Jefferson County 
Ministries. Overall design was under the supervision of Susan Hall of  R & L Landscaping. Expect to see blooms in mid-
April in shades yellow, white, orange, and pink!  Mayor Dave Hamill was on hand to thank the participants and said, 
“these symbols of hope were planted by folks who care for their community.”  Linda Briganti, president of Dolley 
Madison Garden Club said, “an important part of our club’s mission is to beautify and enhance the environment in our 
Jefferson County community.” It is the rare person who has not been touched by cancer, be it friend, neighbor, family or 
one's self.  Look for the Daffodils and take heart. 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

WDS Meeting Minutes Fall 2014 

November 1, 2014 

 

The Nov 1, 2014 Fall meeting of the Washington Daffodil Society was called to order by President Tom Taylor at 10:45 AM at the 
Immanuel on the Hill Episcopal Church Parish Hall, Alexandria, VA. 
Board members present: Tom Taylor, Donna Clausen, Glenna Graves, Martha Best, Amelia Abrahams, Linda Smith, Judy Brunner, 
Kathy Welsh, Don Caton, Mary Ann Barton and Mary Koonce.  Joy Duncan and Karen Cogar were also in attendance. 



 

 

The motion was made and seconded to dispense with the reading of the June minutes and be accepted as published in the Fall 
Newsletter. 
Mary Ann Barton read the treasurer’s report as prepared by Tricia Goins WDS Treasurer.  The current balance: Checkbook 
$15,156.77; CD $10,192.87; Total assets - $25,349.54.  It was noted not all the international bulb suppliers had yet been paid for their 
bulbs supplied.  A question arose about speakers fees noted in the Treasurer report.  Mary Ann Barton reported this was income 
derived from two programs she had presented to garden clubs and donated to WDS. 
Bulb Order – Mary Koonce reported some of the bulbs ordered from nursery’s had been very late in arriving – shipping around the 
US.  However, bulb orders placed by WDS members and associates have been prepared.  Refunds or substitutions will be necessary in 
some cases. 
Daffodil Show – Mary Ann Barton 2015 show chairman reported our daffodil show would be held in the same location as last year, 
the American Legion Hall, Fairfax, VA.  The date will be April 15-16-17, 2015,  Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 
There will be only a minor change in our schedule for next year as now the Red, White, and Blue Ribbon will also be eligible for the 
Lavender Ribbon as well.  Discussion followed about the trifold educational stand used at many shows and its current location.  It is 
believed to be at Kathy Welsh or the properties building. 
Tom Taylor thanked those who assisted Merrifield Garden Center’s three locations with bulb sales for the weekends of October 4-5 
and 11-12th.  There was discussion of encouraging more participation. 
Nominating Committee – Glenna Graves, Nominating Committee Chairman, read the proposed slate of new officers and directors.  
Noting the fact we had four directors on our slate Kathy Welsh referred to By Laws Amendment in which the number of directors was 
to be determined by the Board but we were not to have less than three directors proposed.  Previously it was listed as having four 
directors on the slate.  The proposed slate: Karen Cogar, President; Mary Koonce, Vice President; Directors: Joy Duncan, Mary 
Schwegler, Susan Miller and Lina Burton. 
Tom Taylor announced since he was moving he had placed many Mitsch catalogs, ADS Journals and new onion bags on the table free 
for the taking. 
New Business – We have been invited to the home of Karen Cogar for our March meeting.  The date will be announced later. 
Steve Morrison offered a warm “thank you” to Tom for all he had done for the WDS and daffodils as Tom will be leaving the area.  
Steve also offered for consideration perhaps the WDS would be interested in merging with another plant group/society in order to 
receive the benefits of more workers and sharing the cost of meeting and show space. There are many local plant shows in the area 
and all are having membership problems.  Consideration for a future ‘virtual’ show film for those unable  to attend shows in person 
was also mentioned. 
Website – Tom will talk to Phil Rappa about future postings on our website and also our annual payment process. 
The board meeting adjourned at 11:30 AM. 
General Meeting and Bulb Exchange – 
Following a lunch of tasty snacks and Halloween candy, the WDS General Meeting was called to order at 1:10 PM by Tom Taylor.  
There were 46 members and associates in attendance. 
Mary Ann Barton gave the treasurer’s report.  Total Assets: $25,349.54. 
Arboretum: Robert Darling discussed the National Arboretum and the Daffodil Display Garden there.  He is concerned about the 
future of the daffodil collection.  The Arboretum is a great horticulture resource for the DC area and surrounds.  The Arboretum is 
only open on weekends now and offers limited access for monitoring the collections and bloom times for record keeping.  Scott Acres 
is still part of the Arboretum staff and reassured the new curator would be able  to handle the plants and collections.  Robert asked that 
anyone in the WDS to please occasionally stop by the Arboretum and see the display gardens and their condition.  During the 2016 
World Daffodil Convention, to be held in St. Louis, Missouri on April 6-10, there will be undoubtedly people including the National 
Arboretum on their agenda as well. 
Bulb Order- Mary Koonce thanked those workers who helped with organizing the bulb order to be picked up.  Martha Best, Amelia 
Abrahams, Leigh Koonce and Bob Huesmann have spent many hours in the process.   Mary also informed about the raffle tickets for 
special bulbs and also extra bulbs that were for sale. Bob Huesmann also offered recognition and thanked Mary Koonce for ALL the 
work she has done in preparing these bulb order materials and getting the orders ready for delivery for years.  Thank you Mary! 
Newsletter – Mary Ann Barton gave an update on the Newsletter.  Thanks to those receiving the Newsletter electronically she now 
only sends out about 40 issues in the mail.  Robert Darling reminded us to keep a hard copy file of all the Newsletters for Historical 
Archives.  Currently Mary Ann Barton, Glenna Graves and Kathy Welsh do have hard copies. 
Website –  The website is up and running per Tom Taylor.  Keep checking for updates.  Tom will be talking to Phil Rappa for 
continued management as Tom will be moving. 
Merrifield Garden Update- Tom thanked all those who had assisted at the Merrifield Garden Centers to help sell bulbs in October.  
Discussion followed as to better recognition of the WDS members at the Garden Centers and exactly what our purpose was in being 
there.  Posters and aprons would bring more recognizing attention to our society. 
Nominating Committee- 
Glenna Graves announced the proposed slate of officers and directors.  President, Karen Cogar; Vice-President, Mary Koonce; 
Directors:  Mary Schwegler, Susan Miller, Joy Duncan and Lina Burton.  Bob Huesmann proposed the vote to be by acclimation. 
ADS Membership –Kathy Welsh discussed the importance and value of an ADS Membership.  Kathy offered a special discount to 
those attending for a new membership today she would pay $10.00 of the membership fee.  Richard Ezell, Robert Darling, Kathy 
Welsh all discussed the great opportunities offered with ADS membership such as Daffseek in finding names and information about 
many daffodils; offering global viewing access for the genius Narcissus as there are website contributors from many countries to 
maintain the photos and information of new and old cultivars; receiving quarterly ADS Journals that are very informative and also 
making new friends across the world. 



 

 

ADS Convention 2015 – Williamsburg, VA 
Robert Darling encouraged everyone to check their daffodil photos and enter in local shows where photography is offered as well as 
the convention 2015.  Janet Hickman offered there were many other venues at a convention in addition to the actual bloom show.  
There will be great speakers from many areas of daffodil culture-some will be international speakers.  Seminars, refresher session, 
tours of private gardens in and around Williamsburg, visiting some of Williamsburg special gardens and also a visit to Brent and 
Becky’s Nursery and surrounding area are on the agenda. 
Mid-Atlantic Region Report – Julie Minch, VP of the Mid-Atlantic Region of ADS reported we have 18 new members in the Mid-
Atlantic Region.  Please welcome them in your area.  We are also reminded to check the ADS website as well as the local society 
websites to keep abreast of the activities on each. The regular Mid Atlantic meeting will be held in conjunction with the Maryland 
Daffodil Society meeting the following week but Julie came today to announce the new recipient of the Mid Atlantic Service and 
Leadership award as the recipient would not be  able to attend the Maryland meeting ---Lucy Rhame!  Congratulations Lucy for many 
years of supporting daffodils. 
Glenna Graves presented Tom Taylor with an appreciation gift for his term as WDS President as well as the many years of service for 
daffodils.  Thank you Tom for all you have done. The new President-Elect, Karen Cogar, invited everyone to her home for the 
February 2015 meeting of the WDS.   The date will be announced later. 
The formal meeting was adjourned at 2:15 PM. 
Mary Koonce then held the drawing for the bulb raffle and the door prizes.  All attending were invited to go thru the line for free bulb 
selections of their choice. 
Glenna Graves, Secretary 

Members: It's Time To Renew: 

 
Andersen, Kathryn S.  Andrews, Kathy  Armstrong, Rodney & Kathy Bange, Faith 
Barton, Meta P.   Barton, Mary Anne  Beale, Katherine Beatson, Carolyn & Stuart 
Beck, Jr., John   Bender, Joan   Boasberg, Sally   Bostick, Becky 
Bourne, Mary A  Bradford, Leo   Bresee, Suzanne  Brown, Cecilia 
Brown, Dr. Elise Ann  Buranick, Carla Hundy & Peter Burton, Lina   Carney, Mitch & 
KateCherry, Linda W  Cherry, Joanne   Clausen, Donna B.  Colwell, John & Beryl 
Coulter, Marie   Creighton, Hilary Dewey, Harry Dill, Susan  Eicher, Vicky & Larry 
Ellis, Nancy   Ellwood, Liz   Ezell, Rebecca Brown & Richard Felton, Cathy 
Foglesong, Alice & Howard Ford, Skip & Margaret  Fuchs, Nancy   Furukawa, Emi  
Goins, Tricia   Graves, Glenna M. & Wes Griffith, Pat & Wick  Guild, Virginia  
Hall, Mr. Robert J  Hallmark, Cathy B.  Henderson, Mary Ann  Herbstritt, Chris  
Hessler, Mary   Hoffmann, Lynn  Holdt, Kathryne   Hotchkiss, Ross  
Howatt, Dottie   Jamieson, Cathy  Johnston, Nancy  Karstadt, Myra 
Kawaguchi, Jon   Kellogg, Molly   Kincheloe, Tricia  Kingsley, Katharine 
Kolson, Nancy   Koonce, Mary E.  Koopowitz, Harold,Steve Hampson   
Kozak, Deana   Kramarck, Elizabeth  Kroner, Susan   Kruszyna, Nancy 
Lambiotte, Sandra  Lay, Chris D.   Luken, Susan   Lynch, Mark & Kathryn 
Magley, Karen   Maison, Teresa   Mampe, Bonita   Martin, Michael 
Masciarelli, Susan  Matheson, Petie W.  Matthews, Becky Fox  McCabe, Molly 
McConnell, Mary C  McKenzie, Loyce  Melnick, Marjory  Miller, Suzan 
Minch, Julie   Moore, Karen   Morrison, Steve   Mott, Nancy 
Nash, Sally   Newton and Family, Linda Nichols, Margaret  Nicolai, Shirley  
Nielsen, Jill   Noel, James J.   O'Meara, Karen        Oswalt, Margaret & Ken 
Owen, Anne   Payne, Elise   Phillips, Faye   Rappa, Phil & Lynne 
Ray, Neil & Lanna  Reading, John Castor & Melissa Reinke, Diane & Budne Reiter, Mary Lewis & Judith 
Ridinger III, Kay and Charles Robinson, Michaela  Ruditis, Jana   Ruffin, Holly Boyd 
Salera, Mike   Schorn, John   Schwab, Nicki   Scudera Family, The 
Sharp, Catherine  Shields, Lynn   Shuba, Lea   Simpson, Kathleen 
Slackman, Lynn  Smith, Jim   Smith, Amy Vanhoose  Smith, Anne Donnell 
Sobel, Leslie L.   Spence, Dianne   Spory, Jim & Shirley  Spotts, Robert 
Steininger, Juergen  Stern, Caroline   Streeter, Mary Ann  Suwalsky, Al & Joan 
Tacy, Barbara & Peter  Taylor, Tom   Thayer, Jocelyn   Tonti, Judi & Tony 
Turbidy, Jackie   Turner, Muriel   Vehse, Judy   Ward, Dianne 
Waxter, George   Whitton, Linda   Willerth, Susan & Dan 
Wilson, Jim & Janet  Wolin, Trudi   Worsham, Suzanne 

 

Garden Clubs: 



 

 

Garden Clubs: 
Beverly Hills Garden Club Chartwell Garden Club  Claremont Garden Club  Garden Club of Fairfax 
East Tennesee Daffodil Society   Francis Fauquier Garden Club Garden Club of Twenty  Piedmont Garden Club 
Haymarket Town & Country Garden Club   Hunting Creek Garden Club RedHill Garden Club 
Potomac Home & Garden Club Shenandoah Garden Club Windflower Garden Club 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Registration for WDS Spring Lunch Information – March 14, 2015 
At Karen Cogar:   320 1/2 Mansion Dr. Alexandria VA 22302 703 548 8637 

                                                                                                                   Registration Deadline: March 7, 2015 
WDS Board Meeting 10:30 a.m.   Lunch will begin at 12:00 p.m.   
Followed by a short Membership Meeting and Program:     The cost of $15 / lunch 

REMEMBER: You may attend the meeting and program without eating lunch.  RSVP either way. 
For more information and to register, contact:  
Mail to: Mary Anne Barton 3707 Burrows Avenue, Fairfax, VA 22030 / 703-273-8641 

 
CUT HERE - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
-  
WDS Spring Lunch Reservation Form, 
Mail to: Mary Anne Barton  3707 Burrows Avenue Fairfax, VA 22030 
 
Make check payable to: “WDS”            Registration Deadline: March 7, 2015 
Name : _________________________________________________________________________________ 
Vegan__________ Gluten Free ________________ Other Restrictions ___________________________ 
Name : _________________________________________________________________________________ 
Vegan__________ Gluten Free ________________ Other Restrictions ___________________________ 
Phone contact:__________________________________________________email:_____________________ 
Check:  $15.00  x ______  = $______________ 
NO Lunch, attend meeting/program only:   
Name : _________________________________________________________________________________ 
Name : _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
CUT HERE  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
-   

WDS MEMBERSHIP - Membership Year January 1 - December 31 
Please Circle:  NEW   RENEWAL   UPDATE CHANGES ONLY 
 
Name (s)__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone No.  (home)__________________ cell/work__________________ email:________________________ 
 
I am willing to receive my newsletter by email:  Yes_____    No ______ 
 

1 yr individual ($15.00) ______  3 yr individual ($40.00) _______ 
1 yr club ($15.00)   ______   3 yr club ($40.00)         _______   
1 yr household ($20.00) ______  3 yr household ($50.00) _______ 
1 yr youth only (under 18) ($5.00) ______ 

 
Make check payable to “WDS”  Mail to Kathy Welsh  10803 Windcloud Ct., Oakton, VA 22124 

   
  



 

 

WDS Calendar -- check these websites for more information!    
Washington Daffodil Society – www. thewashingtondaffodilsociety.org 
American Daffodil Society website:    www.daffodilusa.org  www. Daffseek.org 
 
2015 
March 14  WDS Spring Luncheon Meeting, Alexandria VA 
April 15-17  WDS Daffodil Show, Fairfax, VA 
June 20  WDS Summer Picnic, The Plains VA 
TBD   WDS Fall Annual Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                    Do you need to pay your dues – see the list inside!  Thanks 

Washington Daffodil Society 
3707 Burrows Avenue 
Fairfax, VA 22030 

            
             
        . 
 
 
 

         

        WDS Spring Lunch Meeting – March 14, 2015 
      
 
 

 

 


